
From 5 February 2017 the Beccles 
Minor Injuries Unit (MIU) will no longer 
be available. If you need help fast but  
it is not life threatening call 111

Minor injuries 
services are changing 
in Great Yarmouth 
and Waveney

For expert advice and treatment 
for a range of common illnesses 
visit your local pharmacist

If you are a visitor to the area,  
please call 111 first unless it’s an 
emergency or life threatening

Your registered GP can provide  
a minor injuries service

If it’s out of hours and you need medical 
advice about something that is not life 
threatening or an emergency, call 111
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